
HB 925 -- PAPER BALLOTS

SPONSOR: Hudson

Beginning January 1, 2022, this bill requires the use of paper
ballots for all elections. Until January 1, 2024, election
authorities may continue to use electronic touchscreen machines for
disabled voters. Marking devices will also be permissible to
assist disabled voters with paper ballot marking.


